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Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers 

May Half Term Revision Sessions  

I am delighted to inform you about the range of revision workshops that are taking place at  
St Dunstan’s school during the May Half Term holidays. These revision sessions are extremely focused 
and targeted on key aspects of each exam; the students who attended the final revision sessions last 
year reported feeling more confident when taking their final examinations.  

We recommend that students should be attending all of the revision sessions available to them. To 
sign up students need to talk to their tutor during tutorial sessions. 

 

 
 

When attending the revision sessions, students need to be in the reception area 10 minutes before 
the session is due to start; 9:50 for morning sessions and 12:20 for afternoon sessions. The member 
of staff who is running the session will need to collect the students from the reception area. Students 
who arrive late will be unable to enter the school premises. Students do not need to wear a school 
uniform to attend the revision sessions. 

If your child is ill on the day of the revision session, please email me using the email address below, so 
that we can make staff aware of the absence. If students are signed up and do not attend the sessions, 
the school is obligated to contact home and investigate the absence. Clearly this is extra work for 
school staff, so please be proactive with letting us know about last minute absences.  Please also note 
that staff are giving up time in their holidays as well as preparing the correct number of resources so, 
if students sign up, they are expected to make every effort to attend. 

Behaviour in the Easter revision sessions was outstanding and so we know that students who attend 
these sessions will be equally focused.  

If your child is staying for the afternoon session in addition to the morning session they will need to 
bring a packed lunch as the school canteen will not be open. 

If you or your child need any additional support, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr T Armstrong 
tvickers-armstrong@stdunstansschool.com  
Assistant Headteacher       
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